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Government and opposition should change the laws so THAT Vexatious complaints to 

Discrimination Board Or to any Board.. can be rejected. especially when its been on going for 

years, and The On going dispute Between Burns and Gaynor just too much to bear for tax payers 

and folks like Gaynor whom cost millions of dollars in personel costs and this Burns bloke gets 

Government Funding to pursue his Claims this is discriminitry and dispicle Carry on and unfair 

for people whom being shut down with free speech is dispicable.. and People like Gaynor need to 

be Protected and have their RIGHTS UP HELD on FREEDOM of SPEECH.. I ask that 

EVERYONE supports Mark Lathams submission that laws need to be changed to be fair to, 

victims such as Burnard Gaynor. 


